

Trending Now @ PGS

....

PINE GROVE 5

Issue 19 Friday, January 27, 2023

Principal, Amy Borio: aborio@avon.k12.ct.us

Assistant Principal, Jessica Buckle: jbuckle@avon.k12.ct.us

Office: Pinegroveoffice@avon.k12.ct.us

From the Principals:

We have a busy and fun week ahead at Pine Grove School. On Tuesday, January 31, 2023 we have the privilege of seeing a cultural performance for our January Town Meeting thanks to the PTO. This is an informative and entertaining experience about Indian culture. Layavinyasa, a non-profit organization that propagates Kuchipudi dance and Carnatic classical music originating from south India. This month we will focus on respect and discuss how we can be respectful of others by learning about their cultures and traditions.

Wednesday February 1, 2023 is World Read Aloud Day. We will come together to celebrate reading as well as our collective efforts to earn 400!!! Piney's Paws. Students are invited to wear their pajamas as part of our celebration and BRING A FLASHLIGHT. Together we will read and shine our flashlights on the ceiling of the gym to read under the stars.

~Mrs.Borio & Mrs. Buckle



Shout out: To Donna Sherman our cafeteria staff member. Thank you for your tremendous help in the cafeteria these past few weeks.

Without your diligence, hard work, and early mornings the cafeteria would not have run smoothly. Excellent Work!



Did you know: you can report absences and early pick-ups in School Dismissal Manager. Here is the link:

<u>School Dismissal Manager</u> If you don't have account please email the office at: pinegroveoffice@avon.k12.ct.us.

Important Links: PGS Website - Pine Grove School Website
PGS PTO - PGS PTO Link PTO- Konstella
Avon Public Library: Avon Public Library Resources

Avon District Calendar 2022-2023
PGS Minute

Jan.

31 Special Indian Dance Performance 10:00 **February**

- Kindergarten registration begins
- World Read Aloud Day Wear PJ's
- 10 Valentine's Dance (details below)
- 16 PTO Meeting 6:30 pm
- 20-21 No School Presidents Day Recess
- 28 Grades K-2 Author visit Christine Geist
- 28 Board of Education Meeting 7:00 pm AHS

Valentine's Dance Book Collection:

Donate a new book at the dance on February 10th that will go to a child at our local hospital. Raffle tickets will be provided per donated book; a name to be drawn at the end of the dance for a chance to win a special surprise for your child's class. Picture books, youth or chapter books are all accepted, valentine's theme preferred. No books of a violent or political nature!

Please direct questions to Kristen Marshall at KristenRose1010@gmail.com



Kindergarten Registration begins on February 1, 2023!

If your child(ren) turns 5 on or before January 1, 2024, they are eligible to attend kindergarten in the 2023-2024 school year. Please go to the Avon Public Schools website to register. Please pass this on to your family, friends, and neighbors.

2022-23 Yearbook Upload your children's photos to the link below all year long. **Pine Grove- CT 2023 Yearbook | Entourage Yearbooks Link** Download the **Entourage App** on your phone